
 

 

July 1st, 2020 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

Docket Number: SP-5267, Sub 0 

Martha Lynn Jarvis 

Chief Clerk 

North Carolina Utilities Commission  

430 N. Salisbury Street 

Raleigh, NC 27603 

 

RE:  Whiskey Solar, LLC Notice of Change of Control  

 

Dear Clerk Jarvis 

 

In connection with the above-referenced docket, please be advised that on June 3rd, 2020 Birch Creek 
Development, LLC acquired the membership interests of the associated entities and the solar project 
relating to same.  As such, please update the contact information in the docket as follows:  

 

 c/o Birch Creek Development, LLC  

 880 Apollo St. Suite 333 

 El Segundo, CA 90245 

 Attn:  Jon Buttles 

 utility@birchcreekdev.com  

 (213) 444-7860 

 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

      
 

Sincerely,  

 

  

  

Ben Catt 

Member 

utility@birchcreekdev.com 
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